From: Guirguis, Ayman < >

Sent: Thursday, 9 February 2023 6:59 AM

To: Smith, Gemma; Hatfield, David

Cc: Grant, Cassie; Gray, James

Subject: NPSA report to the ACCC - January 2023

Dear David and Gemma

We refer to our last operational update dated 22 January 2023, which reported on the meeting of the applicants on 6
December 2022, and our recent telephone conversations, including our telephone conversation earlier today.

We confirm that the applicant group did not meet in January 2023 and that there was no collaborative conduct in
January 2023, in addition to that already reported on to the ACCC in earlier updates.

There were no changes to the Applicant/participant group during January 2023.

Kind regards
Ayman

Ayman Guirguis

Partner

K&L Gates

Level 31, 1 O'Connell Street
Sydney NSW 2000, Australia
Phone:

Fax: +

Mobile:

www.Kklgates.com






